
 
Belton Update  

10th June 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

We are now well and truly into the last half term of the year! Wow!  How did that happen? The Jubilee 

seems such a long time ago now but I hope you enjoyed not only the weekend but also our event on the last 

day of term. I thought it was lovely! It was wonderful to see all the children dressed up and parents joining in 

too. Thank you so much for coming. 

Another big congratulations goes to Miss Holley and her partner Vicky on the safe arrival of baby Mia during 

half term. She is a real cutie! 

This half term we are implementing our revised behaviour policy and reward systems. It has been really 

exciting to see the VIPs walking around with their lanyards and assembly this morning was really special with 

our first Golden Book assembly. To see the parents there as well was just great. I was astounded by the 

children’s confidence to speak so eloquently in front of so many people. Well done!  I am also looking 

forward to next Friday to see the group of Year 5/6 children who went forward with their stem project at 

their presentation evening.  

Miss Ebbs was also blown away with the number of Duathalon entries! Well done to you all. Unfortunately 

we only can take 6 per team. We can’t wait until next week to see how you get on at the event. 

Hedgehogs have also had a brilliant trip to the Aeropark this week. I hope you have seen all the photos on 

WEDUC. They have had a busy week with a visit from the BeSkilled schools for a wonderful sporting event. 

 

Next Year: To let you know the classes next year will remain with the same teachers and the same animal 

names.  

We do have a few jobs on Eteach – a 16 hour EYFS LSA , 32.5 LSA and Admin Assistant. Please do have a look 

if you are interested and have the appropriate experience and qualifications.  

Celebration – Golden Book assemblies will take place at 9am on Fridays. If your child gets nominated for 

the Golden Book I will let you know on the Wednesday before so if you are able to come, you are warmly 

invited. If you can’t come please do not worry.  

Golden book 10.6.2022- See WEDUC 

Tyler 

Rafe 

Arlo F 

Leland 

Harriet H 

Peyton 

Charlie 

Book mark winners 

Harry W and Riccardo 



 

The Circus is coming to Belton on Wednesday 6th July 

Please book your tickets using the link here: 

https://friends-of-belton-school-fobs.sumup.link/ 

 

 

 

Feedback 

Thank you for your parental survey feedback and the feedback on the 2 stars and a wish form. I have 

inserted the results below for you to see. It was lovely to see so many positive comments, particularly 

around communication, teaching and our curriculum. We will take on board all comments made. Please 

come and speak to me if you have any questions.  

I would also encourage anyone who has any positive comments or indeed any issues to always come and 

speak to me, rather than talking on the playground or on WhatsApp groups. I am always willing to listen and 

I cannot help if I don’t know. I see us all as one big team and a community, working together to make the 

school the best it can be for our community.  

https://friends-of-belton-school-fobs.sumup.link/


 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Diary Dates   
 
 
Week of 13th June Year 4 Multiplication Check 
14th June Year 2 Sports Be Skilled  
14th June New Starters meeting 6pm 
16th June Duathalon 
 
23rd June Year 5 sports Be Skilled 
24th June French Day – café 
 
29th June - Y6 sports event at St Botolph’s School 
30th June Reports out to parents  
30th June Year 6 Iveshead transition day 



 
30th June in school transition morning 
1st July Year 6 Iveshead transition day  
1st July in school transition morning 
 
4th July Sports day  
5th July evening performance Badgers production 
6th July afternoon performance Badgers production 
6th July Evening CIRCUS 
7th July Leavers evening 
 
11th July - Monday Non Uniform day – last day of term – Bring a sensible toy (no electronics please)  
 


